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Cape Leveque Road open 
 

Cape Leveque Road has been reopened, to 4WD vehicles only. A four tonne gross weight 

limit applies to traffic using the road. 

The impacts of Cyclone Hilda on the Dampier Peninsula have created sections of deep 

sand, large deep puddles and some vegetation on the unsealed section of Cape Leveque 

Road. There is also vegetation and shoulder damage on the sealed section of the Road. 

Motorists are urged to take care when driving on Cape Leveque Road, drive to conditions 

and avoid travelling on the Road if possible. 

The conditions of Crab Creek Road and Kavite Road are such that they will remain closed 

until further notice. 

Manari Road is still be assessed and will be opened as soon as possible. 

For updated road conditions please refer to the Main Roads and Shire websites. 
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